
From: larry
To: gscharback@westgrey.com
Subject: Urgent attention needed
Date: June 1, 2021 7:00:12 PM

 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
Due to recent issues that happening the neighborhood on Hunter st. In Durham would request a
very valuable speed bump be in stall . there is atleast 2 cars 1truck and a motorcycle involve at
various times. Mention it to one officer and he agrees that it would be hit and miss to catch them .
We have young children and many seniors that walk on this road and there is no sidewalks. I believe
that some of offenders aredoing pickup from the known drug house. I have witness the police
avoidance by certain vehicles in the area , hence the speed out. I would like council to review this at

the next  meeting on june 15th and I would like to be in attendance for questions  Please advise me
of the time and I will be there.
Lawrence Murray

        Thankyou
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